Good Evening,

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, November 24, 2016.

Just a reminder that there is no school for students tomorrow as the staff have Professional Learning in the morning and Parent/Teacher Meetings in the afternoon.

We have been asked by the Village of Centreville to have some students sing at the Tree Lighting on November 24th. If you child is interested in being in this Choir, have your child meet Mrs. Hitchcock at the front entrance of the school before 6:30 p.m. as we will be walking down to Sherwood Park together as a group. Parents are welcome to either walk down with us or meet us there. Hope to see you all at the Christmas Tree!

There will be a Zombie Walk held at Carleton North High School this evening from 7:00-10:00 p.m. This is open to students age 14+. Cost of admission is \$6.00 with an item for the Food Bank and \$8.00 without a Food Bank item. Proceeds to support their Student Council.

There will be a PSSC meeting on November 29, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.

The following messages are reminders:

The CCS Me to We Group is coordinating the 2nd Annual Pajama Drive in Memory of Emma Pearson. They will be collecting new pajamas for women and children until December 7th.

Donated pjs will go to Sanctuary House, Kinsmen Miracle Boxes, Volunteer Family Services, IWK, and local women and children in need. Spreading Love around, one pair of pajamas at a time, with a message of comfort, hope and love. Thank you in advance for helping the Me to We Group with this Drive

The deadline for ordering the Christmas CD "Christmas in Carleton County" has been extended until the end of the month! They are \$15 each. After you order more than 3, they are only \$10. Makes a great Christmas Gift! Order forms are available at the office.

Those parents who wish to enroll their children in the Grade 1, Grade 3 or Grade 6 Entry French Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic registration form located on the ASD-W web site at www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca. The registration form will be available from November 23, 2016 to December 20, 2016. Deadline for registration is December 20, 2016.

Thank you and Have a Great Evening!

Mrs. McIntosh
New CCS Website
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx

To Access CCS Newsletters

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx

School Closures

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx